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Security 

ITEM 6b 

 

 
Security Services Contract Change 

 

Effective Monday, June 1st, Securitas Security Services will no longer be providing security for 
the Beach Road community.  The District has contracted with Allied Universal Security to take 
over security services beginning the first day of June. 

Several of our existing officers have chosen to remain with the Beach Road community and will 
become Allied Universal employees, so you will continue to see familiar faces.  In addition, some 
have decided to remain with Securitas and will be leaving their post here at Beach Road for 
positions closer to home, resulting in a few new officers to fill those vacant shifts. 

 
Other than minor changes to the uniform and vehicle markings, there should be no noticeable 
differences.  The District will continue to staff two officers for each of the three daily shifts and 
will still have the security foot patrol on the beach plus the extra traffic control at the 
community entrance for the Fourth of July holiday. 
 
 

Security Cameras 
 
In addition to the change in security services, the District is in the process of changing out all the 
security cameras at the guard shack with new high-resolution digital surveillance video cameras. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


